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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL SAFETY DRAINAGE MAINTENACE WORKS  
A5 Soar Brook Culvert 

  
I am writing to let you know that we will be carrying out essential drainage 
maintenance works to the A5 at Soar Brook Culvert. 
 
During our scheme of work, we will: 
 

• clear all vegetation  

• repair drainage system, installation of a new headwall and safety barrier 

• reinstate verge  
 

 
When will the work take place?  
 
This work has now been re-scheduled with revised dates now due to start on 8th 
March 2023 and is scheduled for completion by end of April 2023. 
 
Please note that all our planned roadworks may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
How will the work affect traffic? 
 
To keep our programme for these works as short as possible and to minimise 
disruption to the local community, residents, businesses, and road users we will work 
under full carriageway overnight closures between 8pm and 6am, Monday to Friday.   
 
Some elements of the work will require full weekend closures from 8pm Friday to 
6am Monday and these have been programmed as follows; 
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• Friday 17 March to Monday 20 March 2023  

• Friday 24 March to Monday 27 March 2023  

• Friday 31 March to Monday 3 April 2023 
 

 
We will also have in place a contingency midweek closure planned for Tuesday 2 May 
to Thursday 4 May 2023 to cover any unforeseen circumstances due to weather or 
clashes on the network. 
 
There will be a temporary speed limit for the duration of the whole scheme from 
50mph to 40mph. Also all Lay by’s within the work extents will be closed 24/7. 
 
During these closures fully signed diversion routes will be in place, which have been 
agreed with the Local Authority.  
 
 
How will the work affect traffic?  
  
During these closures, fully signed diversion routes (please see below) will be in place, 
which have been agreed with the local authority. All carriageways and slip roads will 
be open as usual outside of our working hours.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete the 
work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum. 
 
Contact us 
 
If you have any questions or if you would like further information about this work, please 
contact Leanne Gibson our Public Liaison Officer, as follows: 

• Email:  EMcomms@amey.co.uk   

• Telephone: 07568 605103  

Alternatively, you can contact our Highways England Customer Contact Centre as 
follows: 
 

• Email:  info@nationalhighways.co.uk 

• Telephone: 0300 123 5000 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Simon Wagstaff 
 
Simon Wagstaff 
Project Manager 
National Highways  
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